
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                                 Term 3 2024-2025              Topic: Happily Ever After  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

In English we have been focusing 

on the story of Goldilocks and the 3 

bears. We have focused of story 

language key words such as; 

character, setting, front cover, title, 

back page including the blurb. We 

have also focused of descriptive 

language used to enhance the 

story for the listener and have 

produced a fabulous display in the 

classroom. The class have enjoyed, 

listening to the story, reading it to 

each other and acting out the story 

using shadow puppets.  

In maths we have been focusing on 

addition and subtraction during 

number lessons, as well as number 

order and counting. We have also 

looked at measuring and have our 

own class height chart which we 

will mark as the year goes on. We 

have also focused on the topic of 

measures and have looked at a 

range of vocabulary; long, short, 

tall, big small and using these words 

to compare. We have moved onto 

measuring items using non-

standard measures.  

In cooking we have made; 

porridge, bear cakes, fruit kebabs 

and look forward to making 

Goldilocks cakes this week.  

 

Everyone has been working hard 

on their own EHCP targets every 

morning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 14th February  

First day back: Monday 24th February  

Swimming begins every Monday for the term 

13th March: Cinema Trip 

19th March: Cinema Trip  

24th March: Science Museum  

 


